
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/232/2022-23             Date:  12th November, 2022.

 

Dear Members,

We have received advisory from Turkmenistan Embassy in New Delhi regarding allowing the

foreign vehicle with drivers performing international freight transport through the territory

of Turkmenistan.

The said advisory can be accessed by clicking on the following link.

Click Here

 

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

Dy CEO

Indian Oilseeds and Produce Export Promotion Council

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan

Nariman Point, Mumbai – 400021

Tel. No.: 91 22 22023225/9295
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